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Monday, January 23, 2023

Dear Families,

This is a letter to let you know about some changes to our school’s administration.
February 3 will be my last day here at Yorkview as | head back into retirement. | have
thoroughly enjoyed serving this wonderful community once again. Getting to know and
work with the staff, students and caregivers here has been most rewarding. | will miss
you all.

On February 6" we will be welcoming Mr. Greg Moore as Yorkview's Temporary
Principal. Mr. Moore is a recently retired principal and comes with a wealth of
knowledge and experience. Please join me in making him feel welcome.

Thank you for being such a welcoming school community. If you have any questions,

please contact the school at 905-628-8212.

Sincerely,

o Chakle—

Kelly Charles
Temporary Principal




